
Albany Township Recreation Committee 
 

The Albany Township Recreation Committee met in person on Monday             

April 4, 2022, at7:30 PM. 

Members Present:  Sandy Wessner, Kelly Rabert, Stephen Hamm, and Steve Wade 

Absent: Lucy Muth 

The Board Members are as follows: 

Stephen Hamm-Chairman 

Sandy Wessner- Vice Chairman 

Kelly Rabert- Secretary  

Larry Loyd of Berks Nature would like to start planting trees at the end of April. 

We have received 2,000 from him for the trees. Steve Wade is going to call 

around to find more native trees to plant.  

Steve Hamm has mapped out additional trails for Mike W to mow. 

Steve Wade had put in the grants and hopefully we hear from them by May 15th. 

Jeff Shucker had discuss helping us with identifying nature plants should stay and 

what should be removed. 

Adjourned Meeting at 8:24pmSubmitted by Kelly Rabert- Secretary 


